

















Six month report January - June 1999 








The Gambro six month report January-June 1999 will be released on Wednesday, July 21, 1999 at approximately 09.00 hrs CET.





The report will be presented on the same day, Wednesday, July 21, 1999, �at 13.00 hrs CET by Mikael Lilius, President and CEO of Gambro, in the “Aulan” at the Salén Conference Center, Norrlandsgatan 15, Stockholm. �The presenta�tion will be held in Swedish. Sandwiches and light refreshments will be avail�able from 12.00 hrs CET.





You are cordially invited to attend.  Please advise us of your intention to participate by telefax +46 8 611 5731 or by telephone to Kristina Herrmann +46 8 613 6534. Please also let us know if you will be joining us for sandwiches and light refreshments.





The report will also be presented in English at a teleconference being held at 15.00 hrs CET on the same day. A separate invitation is enclosed. Please reply directly to Citigate Dewe Rogerson.





Sincerely,


�











Bengt ModŽer


Senior Vice President, Corporate Communications


�






Six Month Report January-June 1999 Teleconference : Wednesday 21 July 1999





The six month report January-June of Gambro will be released on Wednesday 21 July at approximately 08.00 hrs UK time.  We are pleased to invite you to join an international teleconference later that day at 14.00 hrs UK time.  This teleconference provides you with an opportunity to discuss the results with Gambro’s senior management.





The agenda for the call will be as follows:





UK Time


13.55	Call +44 (0)181 781 0598 (if calling from Europe) or 334 323 4002 (if calling from the US) and request to be connected to the Gambro tele�conference.  You should use a quiet room please.


14.00	Review of results by Mikael Lilius, President & Chief Executive Officer.


	Questions and answers.





We would be grateful if you could fill in the form below and return by fax to Julie Coshall at Citigate Dewe Rogerson on +44 (0)171 282 8040, or alternatively respond by email to julie.coshall@citigatedr.co.uk.





Please note that the teleconference slide presentation will be available from 12.00 hrs UK time on Gambro’s web site: www.gambro.com/finance/investor/index.html.  If you have diffi�culties accessing the web site, please call Julie Coshall at the number below for fax copies of the slides.





If you are unable to participate, there will be a replay facility available for 48 hours imme�diately following the teleconference.  The number to dial is +44 (0)181 288 4459 (if calling from Europe) or 703 736 7336 (if calling from the US), access code: 616052.  Alternatively, you can access the replay facility via Gambro’s web site address given above.  This will be available until 31 August 1999.





Yours sincerely


�














Bengt Modéer


Senior Vice President, Corporate Communications


__________________________________________________________________________


Julie Coshall 	Fax:	+44 (0)171 282 8040


Citigate Dewe Rogerson	Tel:	+44 (0)171 282 2932


		


I would like to participate in the teleconference					


Name:	……………………………………………………………





Company:	……………………………………………………………


�	July 19, 1999














�	REMINDER - INVITATION


	July 19, 1999











GAMBRO AB		TEL +46-8-613 65 00


P.O. Box 7373		FAX +46-8-611 28 30


SE-103 91 STOCKHOLM		www.gambro.com


SWEDEN		info@gambro.com














